
 
W 3rd Street/Main Street-Road/Sidewalk Closure 

All, 

 

Beginning Monday, May 18th, multiple closures will be placed in the area around 3rd and Main Street. 
The three new closures are listed below. 

The contractor will begin reconstructing the sidewalk on the south side of West 3rd Street. To perform 
this work, a sidewalk closure will be in effect for six (6) to eight (8) weeks. 

The contractor will begin patching the intersection of 3rd and Main Street. To perform this work, a 
single lane closure will be in effect from Monday to Wednesday (18th – 20th). 

DCI Group will be working on the west side of the new construction at 302 Main Street. To perform 
this work, a sidewalk closure will be in effect for three (3) weeks. 

Above you will find a map of the closure areas. 

Sincerely, 
Benjamin Claypool, Civil Engineer II, PhD, EI 
City of Cedar Falls 
220 Clay Street 
Phone: (319) 243-2704 
E-mail: benjamin.claypool@cedarfalls.com  
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